Embassy of the United States of America
Kuwait City, Kuwait
June 23, 2010

Eleanor Valkenburg & Natasa Mitrovic
3 Qakwood Place

Knoliwood Beach

Huntington, New York

11743

Dear Eleanor and Natasa,

On behalf of the U.S. Embassy in Kuwait, [ wouid like to thank both of you for your
recent visit to the country and the remarkable performance you gave at the Islamic
Heritage Foundation, one of Kuwait’s most well-established cultural institutions. Your
visit here provided local audiences with an insight into American culture and music
history, which we hope they will cherish for the vears to come.

I'look forward to prospective future cooperation, and wish you the best of luck in all of
your endeavors.

Sincerely,
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atharina Gollner-Sweet

Counselor for Public AfTairs




